# National Concerto Competition Newsletter -March 2016

## National Concerto Competition - Finals Results 2015/2016

Thank you to those who attended the **Final of the National Concerto Competition** on **Saturday evening 5<sup>th</sup> March**. We were enthralled by 3 very talented musicians who captivated the large audience with their performances. I would like to congratulate the winners:

# First Prize:



**Sam Lucas** - Hamilton "Schelomo: Rhapsodie Hébraïque for Violoncello and Orchestra" - Bloch

#### **Second Prize:**



**Heather Lewis-Baker** – Wellington "Cello Concerto in E Minor, Op. 85" – Elgar

People's Choice: Heather Lewis-Baker

### Third Prize:



**Kate Oswin** - Christchurch "Violin Concerto in D Minor, Op. 47" - Sibelius

### Junior Jury: Heather Lewis-Baker

#### 2016/2017 50th Competition Update:

Planning is well underway for the **2016/2017 50<sup>th</sup> competition** which will be **Piano** and **Instrumental**. We will keep you updated during the year as information becomes available. If you know of any other persons who would like to receive this information please contact me.

#### **Contact Details:**

Carmel Brown - Email: cmc@netaccess.co.nz